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Full Text

The Permanent Forum considers climate change to be a driver of insecurity,
exacerbating conflicts over lands, territories and resources. The Forum calls upon
the Security Council to consider indigenous peoples as partners. Close
consultation with indigenous peoples is required to ensure the respect of the
rights of indigenous peoples in conflict and post-conflict situations.
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